
 

 

 
 
 

  

 

 

CONDOLENCE MOTION 
 

 
Moved by: Councillor Paula Fletcher  
 

Seconded by: 
 

Councillor Mike Layton  
 

   
 

The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 

Harry Joy on September 28, 2015. 

 

Harry was a long-time member of the Photographic Historical Society of Canada and was well 

known for his photographs of the downtown area, especially Kensington Market in the 1960s. 

Over the six decades that Harry owned and operated Joy Studios, he worked with the Toronto 

Star as well as with many local politicians. 

 

Harry’s black and white photographs are featured in a photo essay prepared for Photographic 

Canadiana, issue 40-3, edited by Robert Lansdale and with text material provided by Harry’s son-

in-law, Wayne Gilbert. 

 

This past January, at the age of 97, Harry attended the opening of his most recent exhibit at the 

St. Lawrence Market gallery along with the photos of photographers Doug Hemmy and Andy 

Brooks. 

 

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 

sincere sympathy to Harry Joy's family. 

 

November 3, 2015.   


